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Greetings, 
 

I hope this message finds you well. As you are aware, Hurricane Helene made landfall 

last week, causing significant disruptions in several communities across South Carolina.  

 

Our primary concern, at this time, is for those affected and the recovery efforts underway. 

We are currently monitoring the situation closely and assessing the impact on our schools 

and communities. While we understand the importance of the fall sports season, we want 

to prioritize the safety and well-being of our students, staff, and families. 

 

We encourage all member schools to evaluate their local conditions and make informed 

decisions regarding practices, games, and events. Please consider the safety of your 

student-athletes and community members when determining the best course of action. 

 

We will keep you updated as more information becomes available and as we continue to 

assess the situation statewide. Your cooperation and understanding during this 

challenging time are greatly appreciated. 

  

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 


